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INVITATION: SUMMER PARTY 
AT HEALTH ON 20 JUNE 2014 
   

Dear staff member, 
Join us for an evening of delicious 
Italian specialities, cool drinks and 
genuine Mediterranean  
atmosphere… 
 
Health is holding its summer staff  
party on Friday 20 June 2013  
from 18.00 to 02.00. 
 
The party is held in DGI-huset in  
Aarhus, which will be  
transformed into an Italian  
ristorante grande for the occasion. 
 
First, an Italian menu with starter,  
buffet and dessert will be served as 
well as drinks to accompany the 
food.  
 
Later in the evening, there is  
entertainment, music and dancing 

Registration: 
Tickets for the party cost DKK 200 
each, and you can register via the 
webshop. 
 
It is recommended that you register 
as soon as possible if you want to be 
sure of a ticket, which are allocated 
on a first-come, first-served basis, 
with the final deadline on Monday  
2 June 2014. 
 
If you have any questions about the 
event, please contact Tina Hjort 
Hansen in the Dean's Secretariat at 
Health (thh@sun.au.dk).  
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Kind regards, 
Signor decano Allan Flyvbjerg and 
the party committee 

Italian style on the programme. 

https://auws.au.dk/forms/frm1Arrangement.aspx?value=635342867679652372&id=19440
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